

St. Rocco's Hospice Lockton Lane Bewsey Warrington WA5 0BW

Tel: 01925 575780

Email: supportercare@stroccos.org.uk www.stroccos.org.uk

Follow us on



22/11/2023

Dear Sue

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Churches of St. Thomas, Stockton Heath with St. Mary Magdalene, Appleton for your generosity and kindness in donating £500.00.

We are honoured that you have chosen to donate to St. Rocco's. Your donation means so much to us, our patients, and their families.

"We will never forget how St. Rocco's allowed us to share precious last moments, by not only the care and dignity given to our mum but by caring for all our family. We cannot thank you enough" A Patient's Family

Thank you once again. Your gift will allow St. Rocco's to continue to support and care for the people in our community who need us the most.

With warmest wishes

Elaine Potter Supporter Care





